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Activities Insight from TIC 

Kris Crawford, Life Enrichment Director 

Welcome to June! As we enter a new month, we’re 

excited to share a variety of engaging activities and 

events that have brightened our days.  

We are always ready to shout “Bingo!” as we play 

everyone’s favorite game for bingo bucks. Everyone 

looks forward to the monthly “Bingo Buck Store” 

where they can cash in their bingo bucks for  

special items.  

We deeply appreciate our weekly church services 

provided by Zion Lutheran Church, led by Pastor 

Kahrs and Paul Janda. Their steadfast dedication  

to our community brings us immense joy and  

gratitude each week.  

We had a delightful Mother’s Day Celebration with 

a tea social featuring fresh fruit. Each woman was 

pleasantly surprised with an oyster! They eagerly 

cracked them open to discover their very own 

pearls, which they then used to create stunning 

pearl necklaces.  

We observed Memorial Day with a moment of  

silence and reflection as we hoisted a new flag. We 

hold deep gratitude for Veterans and the brave  

individuals who have fought tirelessly to  

safeguard our freedoms.  

As we step into June, we eagerly anticipate the joys 

of summer. We’re also excited to Celebrate Father’s 

Day and honor the special men in our lives.  

Every day, we cherish the blessing of spending  

precious moments with our loved ones. Tabitha is 

deeply grateful for the trust you place in us. We 

welcome and encourage family members to join in 

our activities. If you ever have any questions or  

suggestions, please don’t hesitate to share them 

with us—we value your input!  

Staff & 

Residents 

enjoyed 

the total 

solar 

eclipse 

outside!  

 

 

And TIC 

got ready 

for Easter  

by dying 

colorful 

Easter 

eggs! 

COVID-19 
Vaccine Info 

Looking for additional  

information to help your 

family or friends register 

to receive the COVID–19 

vaccine or booster?  

Check out the statewide 

registration site at  

Vaccinate.NE.gov. 

Staying up-to-date on your 

vaccine impacts our world, 

Residents’ physical,  

mental and emotional well

-being, and ultimately, our 

ability to keep Residents 

and TEAMembers safe  

and healthy. 

Volunteer with Tabitha 
Hospice 

Do you want to made a  

difference in someone's life?  

Volunteer to help hospice Clients 

and their families today!  

Tabitha Hospice provides Care  

in 23 Nebraska counties.  

Volunteers are an integral part  

of the program. 

Hospice volunteering is a  

rewarding opportunity that  

provides companionship,  

pet therapy, bereavement  

support, respite care and office  

and clerical support. Length of 

commitment varies, and complete 

training is provided. 

Learn more—call 402.362.7739  

or email us at  

Hospice.Volunteer@Tabitha.org. 

1800 E 13th St 

Crete, NE 68333  

CONNECT WITH US 

Kelsie Ryan, Administrator @ TIC 

Kelsie.Ryan@Tabitha.org 

April Heyen, Administrator &  

Director of  Resident Care: TG 

April.Heyen@Tabitha.org 

Michelle Hunter, DON: TIC 

Michelle.Hunter@Tabitha.org 

Cheryl Moore, Chef Manager 

Cheryl.Moore@Tabitha.org 

Robin Allgood, Social Services: TIC 

Robin.Allgood@Tabitha.org 

Richard Sahulka, Maintenance 

Richard.Sahulka@Tabitha.org 

Kris Crawford, Life Enrichment: TIC 

Kristine.Crawford@Tabitha.org 

Kim Sasek, Life Enrichment: TG 

Kimberly.Sasek@Tabitha.org 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 6/19 Britany Kalkwarf 

 6/28 Sara Martin 
 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!  

 2 yrs. Barbara Slezak 

 3 yrs. Mark Slepicka 

 7 yrs. Lori Kapke 

 7 yrs. Lydia Niemeier 

 14 yrs. Kelsie Ryan 

37 yrs. Pam Havel 

TIC/TG Photos 
TIC’s fairy craft was a huge hit. So cute, too! A 

surprised Kris Crawford was awarded April’s 

TEAMember of the month, and Michelle 

Hunter Celebrated 40 years at Tabitha! On top 

of that, we had a perfect state survey!! 

Bob showed off his woodworking crafts, 

Residents enjoyed April birthdays with a 

party, and The Seniorettes performed at TIC 

(red scarves) and TG (green scarves). It was a 

HUGE SMASH in both buildings and they had 

tons of crowd participation! 

TG celebrated “Mad about Plaid” Day, 

took a trip to see the cranes in Kearney, 

celebrated potato chip day with a chip 

tasting party, had a small St. Patrick’s 

day gathering during our Sunday 

Birthday celebration, and last but not 

least, we wore purple on Purple Day! 

Next month: Easter photos! 


